

MSA April 30th

Best case scenario June 1st

Discussed FAMS Season to be an extended fall season, with possibly July 20th - for a start of season

Tim/DOC - create updates email for FAMS and travelling

Field Maintenance- discussed paying for season versus at year end

Registrar, Admin - Board to refine duties for contract

Good standing as non-profit with MN - file \$1100

Looking to update/replace MSA insurance coverage - liability, workers comp, etc.

Reviewed refund policy - possibly changing to end of registration date, continue to be discretion of the board